
 
Act Now to Stop Most Extreme  

Abortion Bill Ever  
Congress is about to vote on the most radical 

abortion bill of all time 

The so-called “Women’s Health Protection Act” (H.R. 3755/S. 1975) would 

impose abortion on demand, at any stage of pregnancy. It would apply 

nationwide—even in states that don’t want it.  

Even modest and popular pro-life laws at every level of government—the federal, 
state, and local level—would be on the chopping block. This includes parental 
notification for minor girls, informed consent, and health or safety protections for 
abortion facilities.  

It would force Americans to pay for abortions here and abroad with their tax 
dollars.  

It would also likely force health care professionals like doctors and nurses to 

perform, assist in, and/or refer for abortion against their deeply-held beliefs.  
Employers and insurers would be forced to cover or pay for abortion. 

We need to tell the House NOW that this horrible bill must never be enacted.  

Join Archbishop Naumann in demanding the House oppose H.R. 3755/S.1975.  

Check out the Archbishop’s letter and this fact sheet to learn more about what you can 
do to STOP this bill from becoming law. 

 
go to - http://www.votervoice.net/Shares/BNnaDA2kACgjVAx-c1Y7FBA 

https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/3755?s=1&r=1
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/senate-bill/1975
https://www.usccb.org/resources/letter-representatives-opposition-womens-health-protection-act-september-2021
https://www.usccb.org/resources/Fact%20Sheet%20WHPA%202021%20revised.pdf
http://www.votervoice.net/Shares/BNnaDA2kACgjVAx-c1Y7FBA

